
City Hall has received reports of roofing, window, and 
solar vendors going door-to-door in Maxwell. Some 

claim they were contracted by the City, but this is not 
true. There are no active peddler’s permits for these 

businesses in Maxwell. 

If you encounter a company soliciting door-to-door, 
please contact City Hall at 515-387-8655. Your 
awareness helps protect our community from 

misinformation and unpermitted activity. 
  


